
2022-23 Circular No. 085 Ysm 

 

SAHK Jockey Club Elaine Field School 
2022 – 2023 Parents Notice 

 

Rapid antigen test arrangements for students in March 
 

 

23rd February, 2023 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

[This is the summary of the Chinese Version as attached] 

 

The Education Bureau (EDB) announced on 21st February, 2023 that students in special schools 

must complete a rapid antigen test every day before returning to school, which will be temporarily 

maintained until 15th March, 2023. The EDB will review the situation and announce future 

arrangements in due course. 

 

In order to reduce the risk of transmission, the school will follow the requirements of the EDB 

and continue to maintain the daily body temperature measurement and rapid antigen test for staff and 

students before returning to school until 15th March, 2023. If the family member or carer who lives 

with the student tested positive in the rapid antigen test or polymerase chain reaction test, parents are 

required to notify the school nurse as soon as possible for follow-up. 

 

For inquiries, please contact the class teacher, the school nursing officer, Ms Chan Wai Ling, or 

the vice-principal, Ms Phoebe Yuen at 2348 9506. 

 

 

 

             _______________________ 

                                                   Mr. Suen Yau Man 

                                                    Principal                                                                                                
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